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Chair Sollman, Senate Committee On Energy and Environment 

 

I strongly oppose SB 828, which appears to be a slush fund for "Green Energy" such 

as Solar and Wind projects in the State. Which have proven to be more expensive 

and not beneficial to the environment as conventional sources of energy. There is no 

accountability for the billions of dollars to be used. I strongly oppose SB 828 as a tax-

paying Oregonian! 

Thank you 

 

Bob Sowdon 


